
Calendar 
December 13 @ Noon —
Community Luncheon 
 
December 13  - City Council Meet-
ing @ 7pm 
 
December 24th  - Christmas Eve.  
City Hall will be closed Friday 
Dec. 23rd  
 
December 25th  -  
MERRY CHRISTMAS!!! 
City Hall will be closed, Monday 
Dec. 26th.  

 
January 1  -  
HAPPY 
NEW YEAR 

City Hall will be closed Monday, 
Jan. 2nd.  

Luncheon Guest 
Iris Burton 

 

 

 

 

Coburn’s will cater a Christmas 
Feast.  

 

 
 
 

 
Please bring your favorite dessert. 
Sponsored by the Crime Control and 
Prevention District 

                     
 

TIS THE SEASON FOR CARING  
 

MEALS ON WHEELS 
 

Looking for a way to give back and enrich your community. Look 
into Meals on Wheels Inc. of Tarrant County.  Meals on Wheels is a 
charitable organization that provides home-delivered meals, profes-
sional case management, and other needed items or services to el-
derly and disabled homebound residents. Come out to our Commu-
nity Luncheon this month to get more information or visit their web-
site, mealsonwheels.org or call, 817-336-0912.  

     

 IT’S A BIRD. IT’S A PLANE. NO! IT’S SANTA CLAUSE!!!
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 17TH 

From 9:30 am  - 11:30 am at City Hall  

 

 

 

 

 

Santa Claus is scheduled to ride on the Fort Worth fire engine through 
the Village streets starting at 9:30am.  Sirens and horns will blare as 
the Fire and Police Departments proudly escort Santa to City Hall 

where he will meet with all of the children.  Free pictures will be taken. 
Kids will have the opportunity to participate in fun activities and enjoy 

cookies and punch. 

 
GREASE IS A HAZARD TO OUR HEALTH 

Residents should never dispose of cooking grease or cooking oils by 
washing them down the plumbing system or the storm drain.  Oils pollute 
our streams and creeks by forming a film on the water surface and prevent 
oxygenation for aquatic life. Polluted water runoff can lead to severe State 
and Federal fines. As sewer pipes back up, food and sewage particles ac-
cumulate to create a health hazard by attracting insects and vermin. Soak 
leftover amounts of cooking oil with a paper towel and throw it in the 
trash; filter and freeze to reuse for another meal; or recycle cooking oil by 
calling the Fort Worth Household Hazardous Waste Collection Center at 
817-871-5257.  
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Seasons Readings! And Merry Christmas from  

Your City Library Staff! 

 
 

 
 

Browse thru our Christmas book and DVD selections and share a classic tale with your fami-
ly. We have nine different versions of “The Night Before Christmas” or you could explore some 
new classics like “How Santa Got His Job” or “Pete the Cat Saves Christmas”. 

December 10th @ 11:00 am is Family Art Day at the Library!!! We’ll be making ornaments 
and bookmarks and enjoying cookies and hot chocolate, please join us.  

 
 

 
HOLIDAY AWARENESS AND SAFTEY TIPS TO KEEP YOUR HOLIDAYS FULL 

OF JOY AND PEACE!!!   
 

1. PLEASE REMOVE ALL VALUABLES FROM YOUR VEHICHLE AT NIGHT    
2. KEEP ALL MERCHANDISE HIDDEN  

AND OUT OF SIGHT WHILE OUT SHOPPING  
3. LOCK YOUR DOORS  

4. PLEASE STAY ALERT OF YOUR SURROUNDINGS 
5. KEEP PURSES CLOSED AND HOLD THEM CLOSE TO YOUR BODY. 

6. PLACE YOUR WALLET IN YOUR FRONT POCKET WHILE OUT SHOPPING. 
 

We know this is the season of giving but it can quickly become the season of taking if 
you are not careful. Please stay mindful of these tips and Have a Very Happy Holi-

days. 
 

- From The Westworth Village Police Department  
 

 
 

 

A Message from the Water Utility Services……….. 

AVERAGE WINTER CONSUMPTION 2017 

Each winter you have the opportunity to lower your sewer costs by conserving water. 

We average all residential customers’ consumption to establish a new city wide sewer average 
during the winter months (December, January and February). The major reason for this is that res-
idential customers are not watering their lawns during this time frame, so water usage is primarily 
inside the house. The greater part of the water used during the winter months is entering the sani-
tary sewer.  

During the upcoming winter months conserving water may possibly minimize your sewer charge. 
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